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Rivers Contain Groundwater (Makila Farms topic) 

Aloha e Chair and Council, 

Thank you for your time and consideration on the issue of 201-H for Makila Farms today. I apologize for going over my 

time, I am very passionate about this issue and had many points to make. 

I was pretty nervous on the stand and froze when councilwoman Paltin asked me about potable and non potable water 

affecting each other. I do believe they are connected, after much research and study I have found valuable information 

to support this belief. Please see the USGS link below which presents data regarding rivers (non potable) containing 

groundwater (potable). 

https://www.usgs.gov/specia  l-topic/water-science-school/science/rivers-contain-groundwater?cit-
science center objects=0#gt-science center objects 

Mahalo, 

Lauren 


